Goro Sulijoadikusumo

3810 Claudine Street

Honolulu, HI 96816

June 10, 2002

Anthony Ching

Executive Director

Land Use Commission

State of Hawaii

235 South Beretania Street Room 406

P.O. Box 2359

Honolulu, Hawaii  96804

Dear Mr. Ching:


Subject:  Boundary Interpretation for Diamond Head Road

Please provide me with a boundary interpretation to clarify which part of Diamond Head Road, as shown on Tax Map Key 3-1-42, is currently classified within the Conservation District.  I am enclosing a copy of a Land Use Commission district boundary map which appears to indicate that almost a mile of Diamond Head Road is within the Conservation District.  I also am enclosing excerpts from the City and County of Honolulu’s November 2001 Final Environment Assessment (EA) for the Diamond Head Road Makai Recreation Master Plan.  These excerpts (possibly incorrectly) claim that all of Diamond Head Road is within the Urban District.

Thank you for you kokua.  If you have any questions, please call me at 734-3439.                                                                

Sincerely,

Goro Sulijoadikusumo

Enclosures

c:  
City and County of Honolulu


Department of Design and Construction


Atten:  Ed Wong


650 South King Street


Honolulu, HI  96813

